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2015-05-01 “Teaching is about taking risks and crossing
borders. It’s an unpredictable road trip with your
family dog. You have responsibilities and worries, but
the dog is always ready to go forward, to jubilantly
explore and happily negotiate a way out of a gunfight.”
John Thayer learned this the weird way after teaching in
many schools throughout the country, and being open to
learning from his experiences. Like the time in the
ambulance on the first day of school one year, “That kid
has probably always wanted to do that to a math
teacher,” he joked to the paramedics after they found
him flopping around on the pavement like a fish, and
wishing he’d taken the bus. In this candid look at
teaching, he challenges the status quo and asks hard
questions to get at the heart of how teachers can solve
problems.
Mathematics Teaching in the Middle School 2009-08
Teaching Secondary and Middle School Mathematics Daniel
J. Brahier 2020-04-01 Teaching Secondary and Middle
School Mathematics combines the latest developments in
research, technology, and standards with a vibrant
writing style to help teachers prepare for the
excitement and challenges of teaching secondary and
middle school mathematics. The book explores the
mathematics teaching profession by examining the
processes of planning, teaching, and assessing student
progress through practical examples and recommendations.
Beginning with an examination of what it means to teach
and learn mathematics, the reader is led through the
essential components of teaching, concluding with an
examination of how teachers continue with professional
development throughout their careers. Hundreds of
citations are used to support the ideas presented in the
text, and specific websites and other resources are
presented for future study by the reader. Classroom
scenarios are presented to engage the reader in thinking
through specific challenges that are common in
mathematics classrooms. The sixth edition has been
updated and expanded with particular emphasis on the
latest technology, resources, and standards. The reader
is introduced to the ways that students think and how to
best meet their needs through planning that involves
attention to differentiation, as well as how to manage a
classroom for success. Features include: The entire text
has been reorganized so that assessment takes a more
central role in planning and teaching. Unit 3 (of 5) now
addresses the use of summative and formative assessments
to inform classroom teaching practices. ● A new feature,
"Links and Resources," has been added to each of the 13
chapters. While the book includes a substantial listing
of citations and resources after the chapters, five
strongly recommended and practical resources are
spotlighted at the end of each chapter as an easy
reference to some of the most important materials on the
topic. ● Approximately 150 new citations have either
replaced or been added to the text to reflect the latest
in research, materials, and resources that support the
teaching of mathematics. ● A Quick Reference Guide has
been added to the front of the book to assist the reader
in identifying the most useful chapter features by
topic. ● A significant revision to Chapter 13 now

Handbook of Research on Transformative and Innovative
Pedagogies in Education Keengwe, Jared 2022-05-13
Various pedagogies, such as the use of digital learning
in education, have been used and researched for decades,
but many schools have little to show for these
initiatives. This contrasts starkly with technologysupported initiatives in other fields such as business
and healthcare. Traditional pedagogies and general
digital technology applications have yet to impact
education in a significant way that transforms learning.
A primary reason for this minimal impact on learning is
that digital technologies have attempted to make
traditional instructional processes more efficient
rather than using a more appropriate paradigm for
learning. As such, it is important to look at digital
technology as a partner and use transformative
applications to become partners with students (not
teachers) to empower their learning process both in and
out of school. The Handbook of Research on
Transformative and Innovative Pedagogies in Education is
a comprehensive reference that identifies and justifies
the paradigm of transformative learning and pedagogies
in education. It provides exemplars of existing
transformative applications that, if used as partners to
empower student learning, have the potential to
dramatically engage students in a type of learning that
better fits 21st century learners. Covering topics such
as gamification, project-based learning, and
professional development, this major reference work is
an essential resource for pre-service and in-service
teachers, educational technologists, instructional
designers, educational administration and faculty,
researchers, and academicians seeking pedagogical models
that inspire students to learn meaningfully.
Collins International Primary Maths – Teacher’s Guide 6
Paul Wrangles 2021-06-14 Collins International Primary
Maths supports best practice in primary maths teaching,
whilst encouraging teacher professionalism and autonomy.
A wealth of supporting digital assets are provided for
every lesson, including slideshows, animations, tools
and games to ensure they are rich, lively and engaging.
Teacher Training and Professional Development: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources 2018-05-04 Regardless
of the field or discipline, technology is rapidly
advancing, and individuals are faced with the challenge
of adapting to these new innovations. To remain up-todate on the current practices, teachers and
administrators alike must constantly stay informed of
the latest advances in their fields. Teacher Training
and Professional Development: Concepts, Methodologies,
Tools, and Applications contains a compendium of the
latest academic material on the methods, skills, and
techniques that are essential to lifelong learning and
professional advancement. Including innovative studies
on teaching quality, pre-service teacher preparation,
and faculty enrichment, this multi-volume book is an
ideal source for academics, professionals, students,
practitioners, and researchers.
Confessions of an Anarchist Math Teacher John Thayer
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includes discussions of common teaching assessments used
for field experiences and licensure, as well as a
discussion of practical suggestions for success in
methods and student teaching experiences. ● Chapter 9 on
the practical use of classroom technology has been
revised to reflect the latest tools available to
classroom teachers, including apps that can be run on
handheld, personal devices. An updated Instructor’s
Manual features a test bank, sample classroom
activities, Powerpoint slides, chapter summaries, and
learning outcomes for each chapter, and can be accessed
by instructors online at www.routledge.com/9780367146511
Future Curricular Trends in School Algebra And Geometry
Zalman Usiskin 2010-06-01 This volume contains papers
from the Second International Curriculum Conference
sponsored by the Center for the Study of Mathematics
Curriculum (CSMC). The intended audience includes policy
makers, curriculum developers, researchers, teachers,
teacher trainers, and anyone else interested in school
mathematics curricula.
Math Teacher's Survival Guide: Practical Strategies,
Management Techniques, and Reproducibles for New and
Experienced Teachers, Grades 5-12 Judith A. Muschla
2010-03-08 Classroom-tested strategies to help new and
experienced math teachers thrive Math teachers must not
only instruct their students in basic mathematical
skills and concepts, they must also prepare them for
standardized tests, provide instruction in the use of
technology, and teach problem-solving and criticalthinking skills. At the same time, they must also manage
their other responsibilities – taking attendance,
planning, grading, record-keeping, disciplining, and
communicating with parents and administrators. This book
provides efficient and practical information on the
management skills necessary to succeed in this most
challenging profession. Offers realistic suggestions and
strategies for planning and delivering effective math
instruction Helps math teachers achieve excellence and
continue to be enthusiastic and successful in their
teaching careers Includes reproducible forms to help
math teachers stay on top of everything they need to do
The Math Teacher's Survival Guide contains a wealth of
useful tools and strategies that can help any math
teacher succeed in the classroom.
The Learning and Teaching of Algebra Abraham Arcavi
2016-06-23 IMPACT (Interweaving Mathematics Pedagogy and
Content for Teaching) is an exciting new series of texts
for teacher education which aims to advance the learning
and teaching of mathematics by integrating mathematics
content with the broader research and theoretical base
of mathematics education. The Learning and Teaching of
Algebra provides a pedagogical framework for the
teaching and learning of algebra grounded in theory and
research. Areas covered include: • Algebra: Setting the
Scene • Some Lessons From History • Seeing Algebra
Through the Eyes of a Learner • Emphases in Algebra
Teaching • Algebra Education in the Digital Era This
guide will be essential reading for trainee and
qualified teachers of mathematics, graduate students,
curriculum developers, researchers and all those who are
interested in the "problématique" of teaching and
learning algebra. It allows you to get involved in the
wealth of knowledge that teachers can draw upon to
assist learners, helping you gain the insights that
mastering algebra provides.
101+ Great Ideas for Introducing Key Concepts in
Mathematics Alfred S. Posamentier 2006-05-12 Invigorate
instruction and engage students with this updated
treasure trove of 114 ready-to-use techniques compiled
by two of the greatest minds in mathematics.
An Evaluation of a 4-8 Mathematics Teacher Preparation
Program at a Large State Institution in Texas Woong Lim
2011 Teacher education programs are in need of datadriven systematic program evaluations to discuss the
status quo of the program and to reflect upon ways to
springboard-geometry-teachers-edition

improve pre-service teachers' learning. This study
provided a springboard for future teacher preparation
evaluation studies by examining the 4-8 mathematics
teacher preparation component of the teacher preparation
program at a large state institution in Texas. The
research questions for this study were: (1) To what
extent is the 4-8 mathematics teacher preparation
program consistent with state standards for mathematics
teacher preparation? (2) What content and pedagogical
content knowledge can 4-8 mathematics pre-service
teachers demonstrate at their respective points in the
program? (3) What are the pre-service teachers'
perceptions of preparedness for teaching mathematics?
The first research question was addressed by conducting
a document analysis of course syllabi and learning
resources available on the course websites. A TExES
matrix was developed and used to examine how well the
courses in the program aligned with the state standards.
A paper/pencil assessment called Diagnostic Mathematics
Assessments for Middle School Teachers (DTAMS) was used
to answer the second research question. The third
research question was addressed by examining students'
written responses from an anonymous web-based survey.
Included in the study were 4-8 mathematics certification
students who were enrolled in the content, method, and
student teaching courses Fall 2010 - Spring 2011. Twenty
nine pre-service teachers participated and completed
DTAMS testing. Twenty three pre-service teachers
completed the anonymous survey. The study reported the
following outcomes. First, the study found that the
mathematics courses met state standards covering about
83% of the mathematics-related TExES learning outcomes
and mathematics education courses met standards covering
all mathematics education-related TExES learning
outcomes. Second, the study found that pre-service
teachers in the content and method courses displayed the
strongest knowledge in Number Computation, followed by
Algebraic Ideas, Geometry/Measurement, and
Probability/Statistics. Pre-service teachers displayed
the highest scores for Memorized/Factual Knowledge,
followed by Conceptual Understanding, Reasoning/Problem
Solving, and Pedagogical Content Knowledge. Pre-service
teachers had higher Memorized/Factual Knowledge than
Pedagogical Content Knowledge. The pre-service teachers'
overall content knowledge was not strong, and the two
lowest-performing content knowledge areas were
Geometry/Measurement and Probability/Statistics. Third,
the study found that pre-service teachers did not feel
that they were well prepared in Probability/Statistics
and Geometry/Measurement, and that pre-service teachers
did not demonstrate a clear pattern for the programs'
coverage of the other strands. Pre-service teachers'
written responses provided the following themes: (1)
Pre-service teachers had low confidence in content
knowledge, (2) Pre-service teachers wanted early
exposure to pedagogy in the program coursework, and (3)
Pre-service teachers wanted to learn to connect theory
with practice. Overall, the picture emerging from this
study was of (1) pre-service teachers dedicated to
teaching yet demonstrating low knowledge of content and
pedagogy and of (2) the program in difficulty of
building a pedagogical prowess upon low confidence and
knowledge in mathematical content. The study recommends
future studies about how the intended curriculum is
being implemented and about the process of pre-service
teachers' learning of college mathematics.
Resources in Education 1999-10
Helping Children Learn Mathematics Robert Reys
2019-09-23 The third edition of Reys’ Helping Children
Learn Mathematics is a practical resource for
undergraduate students of primary school teaching. Rich
in ideas, tools and stimulation for lessons during
teaching rounds or in the classroom, this edition
continues to provide a clear understanding of how to
navigate the Australian Curriculum, with detailed
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coverage on how to effectively use Information and
Communications Technology (ICT) in the classroom. This
is a full colour printed textbook with an interactive
eBook code included. Great self-study features include:
auto-graded in-situ knowledge check questions, video of
teachers demonstrating how different maths topics can be
taught in the classroom and animated, branched chain
scenarios are in the e-text.
Collins International Primary Maths – Teacher’s Guide 2
Lisa Jarmin 2021-06-14 Collins International Primary
Maths supports best practice in primary maths teaching,
whilst encouraging teacher professionalism and autonomy.
A wealth of supporting digital assets are provided for
every lesson, including slideshows, animations, tools
and games to ensure they are rich, lively and engaging.
Perspectives on the Teaching of Geometry for the 21st
Century C. Mammana 2012-12-06 In recent years geometry
seems to have lost large parts of its former central
position in mathematics teaching in most countries.
However, new trends have begun to counteract this
tendency. There is an increasing awareness that geometry
plays a key role in mathematics and learning
mathematics. Although geometry has been eclipsed in the
mathematics curriculum, research in geometry has
blossomed as new ideas have arisen from inside
mathematics and other disciplines, including computer
science. Due to reassessment of the role of geometry,
mathematics educators and mathematicians face new
challenges. In the present ICMI study, the whole
spectrum of teaching and learning of geometry is
analysed. Experts from all over the world took part in
this study, which was conducted on the basis of recent
international research, case studies, and reports on
actual school practice. This book will be of particular
interest to mathematics educators and mathematicians who
are involved in the teaching of geometry at all
educational levels, as well as to researchers in
mathematics education.
The Springboard Stephen Denning 2012-08-21 The
Springboard: How Storytelling Ignites Action in
Knowledge-Era Organizations is the first book to teach
storytelling as a powerful and formal discipline for
organizational change and knowledge management. The book
explains how organizations can use certain types of
stories ("springboard" stories) to communicate new or
envisioned strategies, structures, identities, goals,
and values to employees, partners and even customers.
Readers will learn techniques by which they can help
their organizations become more unified, responsive, and
intelligent. Storytelling is a management technique
championed by gurus including Peter Senge, Tom Peters
and Larry Prusak. Now Stephen Denning, an innovator in
the new discipline of organizational storytelling,
teaches how to use stories to address challenges
fundamental to success in today's information economy.
Collins International Primary Maths – Teacher’s Guide 1
Lisa Jarmin 2021-06-14 Collins International Primary
Maths supports best practice in primary maths teaching,
whilst encouraging teacher professionalism and autonomy.
A wealth of supporting digital assets are provided for
every lesson, including slideshows, animations, tools
and games to ensure they are rich, lively and engaging.
Advanced Euclidian Geometry Alfred S. Posamentier
2002-07-12 Advanced Euclidean Geometry provides a
thorough review of the essentials of high school
geometry and then expands those concepts to advanced
Euclidean geometry, to give teachers more confidence in
guiding student explorations and questions. The text
contains hundreds of illustrations created in The
Geometer's Sketchpad Dynamic Geometry® software. It is
packaged with a CD-ROM containing over 100 interactive
sketches using SketchpadTM (assumes that the user has
access to the program).
Teaching Secondary School Mathematics: Techniques And
Enrichment Alfred S Posamentier 2020-09-18 The primary
springboard-geometry-teachers-edition

aim of this book is to provide teachers of mathematics
with all the tools they would need to conduct most
effective mathematics instruction. The book guides
teachers through the all-important planning process,
which includes short and long-term planning as well as
constructing most effective lessons, with an emphasis on
motivation, classroom management, emphasizing problemsolving techniques, assessment, enriching instruction
for students at all levels, and introducing relevant
extracurricular mathematics activities. Technology
applications are woven throughout the text.A unique
feature of this book is the second half, which provides
125 highly motivating enrichment units for all levels of
secondary school mathematics. Many years of proven
success makes this book essential for both pre-service
and in-service mathematics teachers.
Teaching Children Mathematics 2004
In the Front Door Hugh Mehan 2015-11-17 This book
provides a critical analysis of the origins, nature,
development, and transformation of the state and society
historically and today, examining the class nature and
social basis of politics and the state in different
societal settings. The book emphasizes the centrality of
class relations in explaining political power and the
role of the state in class-divided societies by
providing powerful theoretical and empirical analyses of
themes in political sociology in an era of
globalization. It examines in detail the major political
issues and events of our time, and makes them relevant
to the study of power and politics today. Students from
many ethnic minority backgrounds and low-income families
are underrepresented in American colleges and
universities. This book describes and assesses
educational policies and practices that seek to rectify
this important manifestation of structured inequality.
Inspired by a commitment to providing a pathway to
college and beyond, Mehan and his team document the
innovate practices developed and implemented at the
nationally recognized schools created by The Center for
Research in Educational Equity, Access, and Teaching
Excellence (CREATE) at the University of California-San
Diego: the Preuss School, a 6-12 charter school on the
UCSD campus for underrepresented minority students; and
nearby schools located in economically depressed
neighborhoods. Based on long-term research, Mehan's book
makes important contributions to the literature on
educational achievement disparities that exist-and are
growing-within the United States. He sheds light on how
we can improve public policy for the futures of
secondary school students.
What Counts in Teaching Mathematics Sandy Schuck
2011-02-04 In this book, internationally recognised
scholars and practitioners synthesise current practice
and research developments in the area of mathematics
teacher education and mathematics education. The book’s
two sections examine the role and significance of
collaborations and critical friends in the self-study of
mathematics teaching and teacher education; and the
emerging conflicts, dilemmas and incongruities arising
from the study of mathematics education practices. The
book considers the insights gained from self-analysis
regarding the practitioner themselves, as well as their
pedagogical content, students and approaches. The
contributions highlight the complexity, characteristics
and features of mathematics education. The chapters
reveal nuances in teaching and learning that are of
particular relevance in mathematics education. In
addition, the book contains ideas and suggestions on how
to enhance the teaching of mathematical content to preservice teachers. Accordingly, the book appeals to a
wide audience of educators—including education
academics, teachers, student teachers and researchers.
As teacher educators involved in mathematics education,
reflection on practice and engagement in practitioner
research is becoming increasingly important in our
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efforts to enhance our teaching. Teachers and student
teachers also gain from the insights arising from such
reflection. The knowledge and experience encapsulated in
this book provides much for the mathematics education
community to build on.
De stip Peter H. Reynolds 2015-02-23 Floor denkt dat ze
niet kan tekenen, maar als de juf haar leert beginnen
met een stip, merkt ze dat ze veel meer kan dan ze
dacht. Prentenboek met in zachte tinten ingekleurde
pentekeningen. Vanaf ca. 5 jaar.
Collins International Primary Maths – Teacher’s Guide 5
Paul Wrangles 2021-06-14 Collins International Primary
Maths supports best practice in primary maths teaching,
whilst encouraging teacher professionalism and autonomy.
A wealth of supporting digital assets are provided for
every lesson, including slideshows, animations, tools
and games to ensure they are rich, lively and engaging.
Becoming an Outstanding Primary School Teacher Russell
Grigg 2022-06-23 This fully updated third edition of
Becoming an Outstanding Primary School Teacher includes
new material on blended learning, pedagogical leadership
and teaching entrepreneurial skills. It offers
comprehensive coverage of all the key topics that engage
primary teachers, including planning, meeting curriculum
demands, promoting positive behaviour, assessment,
engaging with parents, research, and professional
development. Throughout, Russell Grigg draws on theory,
research, and case studies of classroom practice to
discuss what it takes to become an outstanding primary
teacher, making this essential reading for raising
pupils’ standards of achievement through high quality
teaching. How do primary teachers who excel in their
work approach topics such as planning and assessment?
What strategies do they use to inspire pupils when
teaching English, Mathematics, Science, and other
subjects? How do they keep on top of everything in
managing workload and still get the best from pupils?
These are the kinds of questions that this revised third
edition addresses. It includes: • more than sixty
ground-breaking infographics to convey key points in a
highly accessible way • discussion of recent curriculum
changes in the UK and the implications for high quality
teaching • tried-and-tested classroom strategies, points
for reflection and further research to bridge theory and
practice • key concepts and international views on
topics such as creativity, teachers’ well-being, and
assessment • reflections on the lessons from the recent
pandemic such as the need for a robust digital pedagogy
• extensive references for further research. Becoming an
Outstanding Primary School Teacher has been updated to
reflect significant changes in the context within which
primary teachers operate both in the educational system
and broader society. Providing a complete guide to the
notion and practices of outstanding teaching, this a
vital reference for trainee teachers, NQTs, and more
experienced practitioners who aspire to excellence in
their teaching.
Collins International Primary Maths – Teacher’s Guide 4
Paul Wrangles 2021-06-14 Collins International Primary
Maths supports best practice in primary maths teaching,
whilst encouraging teacher professionalism and autonomy.
A wealth of supporting digital assets are provided for
every lesson, including slideshows, animations, tools
and games to ensure they are rich, lively and engaging.
Solid Geometry 1944 Syllabus for military instructors
teaching high school geometry as part of the U.S. Army
education program
Teachers' Guide Cleveland Public Schools. Division of
Mathematics 1963
Turtle Geometry Harold Abelson 1986-07-09 Turtle
Geometry presents an innovative program of mathematical
discovery that demonstrates how the effective use of
personal computers can profoundly change the nature of a
student's contact with mathematics. Using this book and
a few simple computer programs, students can explore the
springboard-geometry-teachers-edition

properties of space by following an imaginary turtle
across the screen. The concept of turtle geometry grew
out of the Logo Group at MIT. Directed by Seymour
Papert, author of Mindstorms, this group has done
extensive work with preschool children, high school
students and university undergraduates.
Recurrent Education and the Teaching Role Australia.
Education Research and Development Committee 1982 In
these papers the authors consider the changing societal
context for education, examine concepts and research on
existing recurrent education practice, and document
constraints on and future prospects of inservice
education for teachers. The introduction provides an
overview of the teaching role in the paper, "Recurrent
Education for Teachers, Some Research and Development
Considerations" (H. Beare and T. van Raay). In part 1,
entitled the "Changing Context," the following are
presented: "Technological and Social Changes-Implications for the Recurrent Education of Teachers"
(B. W. Smith); "Non Formal Education: Implications for
the Recurrent Education of Teachers" (M. Gloster);
"Changing Patterns of Student Participation, Student
Expectations and Employment Opportunities for Students-An Overview of Some Implications for the Recurrent
Education of Teachers" (P. Cameron); "The Changing Age,
Composition and Structure of the Teaching Force--Some
Implications for the Recurrent Education of Teachers"
(K. Keogh); and "Commentary, Part 1" (M. T. Hewitson).
Part 2, the "Theory and Practice of Recurrent Education
and the Teaching Role," includes: "Recurrent Education
and the Professions--Some Research Findings" (E. A.
Sommerlad); "Recurrent Education Needs Arising from
Changes in Parent, Community and Employer Links with
Schools" (D. Pettit); "Teacher Participation: Learning
on the Job" (G. Evans); "A Case-Study of Four Religious
Teaching Orders: Implications for Teacher Participation
and Recurrent Education Needs" (E. Whitehead);
"Recurrent Education for Teachers: A Knowledge
Utilization Approach" (P. B. Botsman); "Concepts of
Recurrent Education: Philosophies, Policies and
Implications for Teaching Practice in Technical and
Further Education in Australia" (M. Buxton and P.
Keating); and "Commentary, Part 2" (M. T. Hewitson).
Part 3, "Present Constraints and Future Prospects" (M.
T. Hewitson), examines the role of research and
development in relation to the future prospects of
recurrent teacher education. (JD)
The Power of Picture Books in Teaching Math and Science
Lynn Columbia 2017-05-12 This book's 50-plus lessonseach based on a different picture book or story-will
help classroom teachers build a foundation for teaching
math, science, and social studies concepts to their
students. Each lesson uses children's literature to make
challenging, abstract concepts relevant to children's
lives, inviting them to learn these concepts while
responding to a story's illustrations, theme,
characters, and plot. The lessons also demonstrate how
teachers can use children's literature to meet national
standards in math, science, and social studies. Chapters
1 through 5 set the stage for using picture books,
discussing the effective, imaginative integration of
literature into the classroom. Teachers will learn to
create an environment that ensures that when children
and books come together, the experience is enjoyable and
thought provoking. Chapters 6 through 9 provide
individual lessons, by grade level, with detailed
activities based on specific books.
Collins International Primary Maths – Teacher’s Guide 3
Paul Wrangles 2021-06-14 Collins International Primary
Maths supports best practice in primary maths teaching,
whilst encouraging teacher professionalism and autonomy.
A wealth of supporting digital assets are provided for
every lesson, including slideshows, animations, tools
and games to ensure they are rich, lively and engaging.
Resources for Preparing Middle School Mathematics
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Teachers Cheryl Beaver 2013-01-01 "Cheryl Beaver, Laurie
Burton, Maria Fung, Klay Kruczek, editors"--Cover.
Logo D Lamont Johnson 1997-12-30 In Logo: A
Retrospective, you?ll look back and see why attempts to
teach Logo in American schools failed the first time it
was introduced, and you?ll learn what you can do so
educators don?t make the same mistake again. You?ll
explore how teachers can sidestep the all-too-familiar
cycle of zealous overselling, eventual disappointment,
backlash, and abandonment that undermined Logo?s first
appearance in American school curricula. Of particular
interest to teachers, parents, computer programmers, and
members of the general public, Logo: A Retrospective,
thoroughly and more accurately outlines Logo?s
philosophical and theoretical framework and shows you
how you can play a part in the current Logo renaissance
already thriving in Australia, Latin America, and
Europe. Specifically, this book contains: a decade?s
worth of scholarly research on Logo information
concerning Logo?s future and evolution strategies for
handling student autonomy and teacher intervention
recent software design data and feedback for learning
Logo new research on computer programming?s effects on
children?s cognitive development Without a doubt,
computers and other electronic media will be a vital
source of learning in the classrooms of the future. The
development of powerful new versions of the Logo
language, such as MicroWorlds, is welcome evidence that
Logo?s popularity is on the rise. So put the past behind
you. Read Logo: A Retrospective, and see what?s
presently giving schoolchildren all over the world a
fresh headstart at their classroom computer terminals.
Geometry Connections John K. Beem 2006 Presents a review
of college-level geometry to help middle school
mathematics teachers in teaching the NCTM Standardsbased curricula.
Using Children's Literature in Math and Science 1997
ENC Focus 1994
Designing Learning Environments for Developing
Understanding of Geometry and Space Richard Lehrer 1998
This volume reflects an appreciation of the interactive
roles of subject matter, teacher, student, and
technologies in designing classrooms that promote
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understanding of geometry and space. Although these
elements of geometry education are mutually constituted,
the book is organized to highlight, first, the editors'
vision of a general geometry education; second, the
development of student thinking in everyday and
classroom contexts; and third, the role of technologies.
Rather than looking to high school geometry as the
locus--and all too often, the apex--of geometric
reasoning, the contributors to this volume suggest that
reasoning about space can and should be successfully
integrated with other forms of mathematics, starting at
the elementary level and continuing through high school.
Reintegrating spatial reasoning into the mathematical
mainstream--indeed, placing it at the core of K-12
mathematics environments that promote learning with
understanding--will mean increased attention to problems
in modeling, structure, and design and reinvigoration of
traditional topics such as measure, dimension, and form.
Further, the editors' position is that the teaching of
geometry and spatial visualization in school should not
be compressed into a characterization of Greek geometry,
but should include attention to contributions to the
mathematics of space that developed subsequent to those
of the Greeks. This volume is essential reading for
those involved in mathematics education at all levels,
including university faculty, researchers, and graduate
students.
Primary Mathematics: Teaching Theory and Practice Claire
Mooney 2014-06-10 The essential teaching theory and
practice text for primary mathematics. Covering the
skills of planning, monitoring and assessment and class
management, it relates these specifically to primary
mathematics. With full coverage of the theory and
practice required for effective and creative mathematics
teaching, this text is an essential guide for all
trainees working towards QTS. Throughout, practical
guidance and features support trainees to translate this
learning to the classroom, embed ICT in their lessons
and to understand the wider context of their teaching.
This 7th edition has been updated in line with the new
National Curriculum.
Teenagers, Teachers, and Mathematics David Allen Thomas
1992
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